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Friday 9th October 2015 

Dear Crustacea Industry member 

 

The SAGB is holding its Crustacea Committee meeting on 30th October at the 

Skipper Expo in Bournemouth at 3.00 – 6.00pm at the Bournemouth 

International Centre in the PURBECK LOUNGE which is adjacent to the main 

show entrance. 

 

The SAGB would like to invite all industry members to the meeting to hear 

about the work the SAGB does to promote and ensure sustainability of the 

shellfish industry and also to let industry members have an opportunity to 

raise their concerns or issues relating to their sector.  

 

The SAGB also has a stand at the Expo so please come and have a chat with 

David Jarrad - Director of the SAGB, me or the other SAGB members on 

Stand 51. 

I look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 

 

Sarah Clark 

Chair – Crustacea Committee 

 


